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Welcome to Friends of Farsley Farfield Primary School 

We are still working hard during these difficult times to raise funds for our school. 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join our Facebook page 

Friends of Farfield 

Here you will be kept up to date with upcoming 

events and get togethers. Please email 
diane.walton@farsleyfarfield.org.uk if you would 

like to join the PTA.  

   Upcoming Events 

• May – Golden ticket 

• June – Sponsored 

walk 

• July – Disco & 

Uniform Swap 

• Sept- Lego key rings 

• Oct – Oktoberfest 

• Nov – Quiz night 

• Dec – Xmas Fair 

 

  

Our Latest Events! 

The most recent event was the Easter Egg hunt which took place on the 27th March. 

Thankfully the weather was kind to us and a great time was had by all! This was something 

we hadn’t done before and we are hoping this will become a regular event on the PTA 

calendar. A fantastic £300 was raised! 

The PTA would like to thank Katrina for her generous donation of prizes for the Easter Egg 

hunt! 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also added a PTA donation button to Parent pay. Thank you so much to 

everyone who has donated - we are blown away by your continued support. Over £700 

has been donated so far! 

 

 

Total Raised So Far This 

Academic Year: 

£2480.00 

 

     16th June 2021 at 6.00pm 

Our meetings are now virtual via 

zoom. Please look out for dates 

and times on the school parents 

facebook page. 

Recent Purchases! 

• £4000 donation towards 

the outside courtyard 

area. 
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Special Thanks! 

We would like to thank Stephen for 

all his time and hard work making 

notice boards for us to display info 

and events in the school grounds. 

Also, to Ellen for helping to put 

them up around school.  
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